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Math...
Despite January being so short, Grade 4 has started
the new year with something new and active. After
reading in class about a tale, students had to retell
familiar tales but in written form. Students also
worked in groups to do a role-play based on the tale
that they wrote and their acting skills were superb! It
was also a joy to see some students acting as extra
characters in other group’s plays to give support.

Students created
geometric snowflakes
using different shapes.
We started the unit on
fractions and are looking
at solving different word
problems in groups and
as a class.

Grade 4 have been
learning about different
biomes. We have just
done temperate and
tropical rainforests. The
students now know the
difference between
temperate and tropical
rainforests and where in
the world a rainforest
would likely be. 

Students learned about
Nicolaus Copernicus
and his heliocentric
theory through an
activity packet. They
also talked about Jan
Zamoyski and the
Polish Hussars. 

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


